[image: image1.jpg]0, lllll\\a ,»

AN



    

Permanent Mission of the Republic of Serbia to the United Nations Office in Geneva
Working Group for UPR 

Interactive Dialogue on Report of Egypt

November 2019

The Republic of Serbia warmly welcomes the delegation of Egypt and thanks the head of delegation for the comprehensive presentation of the UPR National Report. 

The authorities of Egypt has shown a genuine commitment to the UPR process. Serbia in particular welcomes the measures on the education about human rights and the principles of citizenship, peaceful coexistence and combating extremism. We believe it is of essential importance for further development of the Egyptian society. 

In spirit of a constructive dialogue, we would like to recommend to Egypt the following:

- to establish a national mechanism for the implementation and coordination of human rights policies and programs;

- to expand educational programs and increase awareness of human rights for civil servants;

- to continue efforts to reduce poverty, especially in rural and underdeveloped parts of the country.

We wish Egypt a fruitful results of the review process.
